
Classbase 7 – Curriculum Outline 

Term 4 2024-25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We hope you’ve all had a lovely Easter holiday and can’t believe term 4 has arrived already. We hope that 

term 4 is a good end of year for our children and that we manage to fill it with lots of lovely outdoor 

activities with the warmer weather approaching.  

Miss Miller and Mrs Connelly 

Health and Wellbeing 

In Health and Wellbeing this term we will be starting to explore sensory circuits in class in the 

mornings and at points throughout the day to support children to regulate before transitioning into 

activities. We have received some new trampettes for the children to use as part of their sensory circuits 

as well as involving the use of exercise balls, balance beams, a tunnel and objects to throw and catch. The 

children will also spend lots of time outdoors in the sunshine that this term will hopefully bring. In P.E. we 

will be focusing on our speed and stamina. 

Numeracy and Maths 

This term our whole class numeracy topic will be money. We will learn about coins as well as the different 

ways we can pay for things. We will do lots of role play to get used to handling money and we will visit 

the local shop to put our skills into practice. Pupils will continue to work on their individual numeracy 

targets daily while completing their work trays. 

Literacy 

 In term 4 we will read the Katie Morag series of books. We will use the real-life 

situations in the stories to direct our learning in class and outdoors. We will also focus on the topic of 

Scotland and Islands through the Katie Morag stories, while touching on modes of transport. Alongside 

our literacy afternoon activities, the children will continue to work on achieving their individual literacy 

targets through their daily tray tasks.  

Interdisciplinary Learning 

Our final topic this year will be The Sea. We will read stories with a seaside theme and learn about the 

creatures that live in and near the sea. We will talk about the seaside near us, what we can do at the 



beach and how to stay safe there. We will also learn about why it is important to look after our beaches 

and seas and how we can help do that. 

 

Expressive Arts/Technologies 

 

In Term 4 we will create lots of lovely artwork around the seasonal topics as well as our literacy stories 

and class topic. The children will continue to cook and bake weekly with Miss Coleman, working on using 

different techniques, following instructions and tasting new foods.  We will also be enjoying lots of 

sensory exploration outdoors, incorporating our ‘Seasons’ topics and our senses in order to enhance our 

outdoor experiences.  

 

Diary 

We will be keeping SeeSaw up to date with photos and information about what your child has been 

learning. Miss Miller is in class on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday morning. Mrs Connelly is in class 

on a Wednesday late morning, Thursday and Friday. PE will take place on Thursdays and Fridays.  

 


